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STATEMENT	FROM	MAYOR	EMANUEL	ON	SUSPENSION	OF	CCC	STRIKE	
	
“I	want	to	commend	the	City	Colleges	of	Chicago	administration	and	the	Federation	of	College	
Clerical	and	Technical	Personnel	Local	1708	for	staying	at	the	table	and	negotiating	in	good	faith	to	
quickly	reach	a	tentative	agreement	to	end	the	strike.	Today,	the	entire	City	Colleges	team	will	get	
back	to	work	preparing	Chicago	students	to	excel	in	the	classroom	and	succeed	in	their	careers.”	
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